
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 8/25/2014 11:22:16 AM 
To: Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Carmel - Special City Council Mtg 8/25 

FYI 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Monday, August 25. 2014 11:21 AM 
To: Gambelin. Papia: 
Redacted 

Redacted Redacted Doll, Laura; Ittner, Mary Ellen; 

Subject: Carmel - Special City Council Mtg 8/25 

Today, the city of Carmel-by-the-Sea held a special Council meeting. The purpose of the 
meeting was to consider a resolution related to the house explosion, and direct staff to finalize 
a letter to be sent to the CPUC. 

|, Local Government Relations, attended the meeting and was not asked to answer 
questions or comment. 

PG&E and the public have not received a copy of the letter or resolution. Based on the 
discussion at the meeting, the resolution and letter seem to include a request that PG&E and the 
CPUC certify the safety of the gas system. The City is also likely to request that PG&E 
support and consent to the City's request of an Oil, or provide a written explanation. 

Also of note, Mayor Burnett plans to follow up with each PUC commissioner and request an in-
person meeting. 

Government Relations will convene a call tomorrow morning. 

- Redact 

SB GT&S 0374035 
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Redacted 

Government Relations - Central Coast 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company |3S6 E. Alisal Street (Salinas CA 93901 

Redacted (Email dawn.mathes@pge.com 


